Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 302 Paul Bird

From:

Sent: 26 August 2015 20:43

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The consequence of carrying out this mega project cannot be accurately determined beforehand, but previous
lesser projects have had a serious impact on the environment. Please do not allow the shortsighted gain affect the
long-term health of this precious resource.

| grew up beside the bay and suffered from its pollution as a user of DoIIylﬁg"unt strand and the Clontarf area. It
would be a national scandal to deliberately return to those bad old days"
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